
 

 

 

August 2022 

RE: Solstice Welcomes the Maricopa County Community College District! 

 

Dear Doctor,  

On behalf of Solstice, thank you for your continued collaboration and partnership. We are happy to announce that 

Maricopa County Community College District (MCCCD) has selected us as their carrier of choice for dental benefits 

administration. The group will be effective January 1, 2023. MCCCD has over 5,700 members, which includes 

employees and their dependents, mostly residing in Maricopa County. Employees will have a choice between two PPO 

dental plan options or a DHMO (Fee-For-Service) plan option. Employees will start participating in health fairs by mid-

September with open enrollment to follow in November. Please expect to hear from our members soon. 

As a contracted provider for both our PPO, your contracted PPO fee schedule applies to any member choosing a PPO 

plan option.  

Schedule of benefits for both PPO (High-Low) plan options are attached for your reference.  

To verify eligibility, log in (or create an account) at MySolstice.net before providing any plan benefits. You may also 

verify eligibility information through our Interactive Voice Response (IVR) system and request a faxed verification of 

eligibility through our IVR by calling 877.760.2247.  

 

Please submit claims to: 
Solstice 

Claims Address:  

 P. O. Box 2057 

Farmington Hills, MI 48333 

Payor ID: 76578 

NEA: Solstice Benefits 

If you have any questions about this letter, contact our Customer Service Department anytime Monday – Friday, 6am – 

6pm AZ Time, at 877.760.2247. Questions can also be answered by contacting your local Solstice Provider Relations 

Representative or by emailing ProviderRelations@SolsticeBenefits.com. 

Again, thank you for being a trusted Solstice provider- we look forward to bringing more patients to your door!  

Sincerely,  

Your Dedicated Provider Relations Team 

 

https://www.mysolstice.net/
mailto:ProviderRelations@SolsticeBenefits.com

